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February 21, 2023

The Honorable Joe Morelle

U.S. House of Representatives

570 Cannon House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congressman Morelle:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “SERGEANT GARY BEIKIRCH MEDAL
OF HONOR ACT” (H.R.841) that would allow a surviving spouse of a Medal of Honor recipient
to receive a special pension concurrently with dependency and indemnity compensation.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is Theo
Lawson, Assistant Director of Legislative Programs, at TheoL @fra.ore.

Sincerely,

% John R. Davis
Director, Legislative Programs
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